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October  is  TeenTober  in  our  Libraries 
Every October, the Young Adult Library Services Association (YALSA) promotes TeenTober as a 

nationwide celebration of teen programming and engagement in our public and school libraries. 
TeenTober combines and replaces YALSA’s previous Teen Read Week and Teen Tech Week celebrations 

and aims to highlight and promote teen services year-round. Teen services help teens learn new skills, 
build con�dence, and fuel their passions in and outside the library. Library staff are encouraged to use 

TeenTober to celebrate their teens, promote their services, and raise awareness of the importance of 
teen services in libraries. 

For more information, promotional materials, and a TeenTober Toolkit, visit YALSA’s TeenTober 
website. 

https://www.ala.org/yalsa/teentober
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About  SDSL 

The South Dakota State Library provides leadership for innovation 

and excellence in libraries and services to state government. 

800 Governors Drive, Pierre, SD,… library@state.sd.us 

6057733131 library.sd.gov 

The SDSL does not endorse any service or product listed in this newsletter. 
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